

## COVID-19 statement

Dear Customer,

We care about the health of our employees and partners deeply. Due to the COVID-19 situation, we are following the expert's advice and reducing personal contact to the bare minimum along observing all the requirements of the Dutch and EU Governments.

Most of our people are either working from home or working with special arrangements in place however we'd like to reassure you that we will still be available either by email or on the usual contact numbers to answer any queries and process any orders you may have during this time.

Our production capacity, warehouses, and delivery chains remain operational but if we see changes in lead-times we will work with our clients to minimise the effects of any disruption.

We continue to use our regular email addresses, which will be checked regularly;

- For sales or customer service salessupport@beverinnovations.com
- For support support@beverinnovations.com
- For all other enquires info@beverinnovations.com

We hope to go back to normal by the end of May but that will, of course, depend on the development of the situation and government advice.

Stay safe!

Your Bever Innovations Team

www.beverinnovations.com LED'S CONNECT THE FUTURE